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Wishing a Merry 
Christmas and a 
Happy New Year 
to all our 
members

There will be a Sketching Trip to Manchester on 
Tuesday December 5th. Meeting at Radcliffe Metro 
Station at 9.30am or at the Royal Exchange 
Theatre at approx 10.30am. The plan is to do some 
sketching in the Royal Exchange or if the weather is 
fine in St. Annes Square. The Christmas Markets are 
on so why not sketch or go for a walk around the 
markets. Lunch will be members choice.
Partners and friends of members are most welcome 
to attend. For more details phone 
Frank Findlay on 07411 431007.

Art 
and the city...

www.artsupplies.co.uk

On Tuesday 9th December there 
wil be a concert by The Ladybridge Singers 
at The Barlow, Edgworth.

REFRESHMENTS AVAILABLE

TICKETS £5

FROM THE BARLOW

SATURDAY 9TH DECEMBER

AT 2.00PM

THE BARLOW
PRESENTS

 
A CHRISTMAS CONCERT

WITH THE

LADYBRIDGE SINGERS
ON

Guaranteed to give you the Christmas spirit!

Our Annual 
New Year Dinner
will once again be at the popular venue Masonic 
Hall, Silverwell Street in January. More details will 
follow, put your name down as soon as you can.


